
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders about the upcoming week.  
 
We are super excited to begin welcoming students back to school a week from this Monday. 
We will begin with our Blue cohort 6th graders on Monday, February 22nd. Orange cohort 6th 
graders will come on Thursday, February 25th. 7th graders will begin phasing in the week of 
February 1st and 8th graders the week of February 8th. As a reminder, students will return in 
cohorts and will come to school two days per week. Blue cohort will attend on Monday and 
Tuesday. Orange cohort will attend on Thursday and Friday. Wednesday will be a remote 
learning day for all students. If you are not sure which cohort your child is in, make sure to 
contact their teacher as soon as possible. Teachers have shared lots of information with 
students but if you still have questions, don’t hesitate to let us know.  
 
I will send out additional information next week to our 6th grade families about what to expect 
as you prepare to return. 
 
If you need transportation and have not done so already, it is very important that you request 
transportation using the Transportation Link on our school website as soon as possible. The 
Transportation Link is also included in the weekly JMS email.  
 
This coming Monday is a teacher workday. There will be no live instruction on Monday. 
 
Meals continue to be served curbside at Ragsdale from 11-12 each day. 
 
You can still find all details about school reopening at www.gcsnc.com/reopening.  
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
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